
 

 

 

 

The TxCDBG Community Development Fund provides funding to non-entitlement communities to 
support public infrastructure projects and numerous other activities. Regional project priorities will 
be considered by TDA when scoring applications for the 2025-2026 CD Fund program.  The Concho 
Valley Council of Government will hold a public hearing to receive input from non-entitlement 
communities for the purpose of establishing project priorities for the TxCDBG’s 2025-2026 
Community Development Fund planning cycle for the Concho Valley region. 

The public hearing will be held on Wednesday, June 12th  at 10:00 AM at the Concho Valley 
Council of Governments located at 5430 Link Road, San Angelo, Texas.   Public comments 
received during this meeting will be considered by CVCOG’s Executive Committee. 

 

An opportunity for oral and written public comment is allowed and encouraged. Written comments 
from the public regarding the TxCDBG Project Priorities must be received by Wednesday, June 12th 
and submitted to Erin Hernandez at erinm@cvcog.org or by mail to Concho Valley Council of 
Governments, Attn: Erin Hernandez, 5430 Link Road, San Angelo, Texas 76904. 

 

For more information about the public hearing or individuals needing assistance to attend this 
meeting should contact Erin Hernandez, Assistant Executive Director, at (325) 944-9666 or via 
email at erinm@cvcog.org 


